
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
There can only be one headline this week – What a fantastic day we had at the beach on Tuesday! 
Our whole school beach day was a huge success and it was lovely to share it with so many parents. 
 
Today our year 4, 5 and 6 children were treated to some science enrichment workshop activities that were organised 
through Oxford University. This was an exciting opportunity to experience hands on science, they created explosions, 
batteries using lemons and potatoes, and simulated a digestive system. In the words of one of the children ‘It was 
great we made poo!’ Thank you Mrs Denness for arranging this for the children. 
 
Your child’s annual school report is being sent out today, we have kept the same format as last year to ensure there is 
continuity with their record of achievement. On Thursday 13th July 2017 there will be an opportunity for you to meet 
with the class teachers to discuss any concerns or questions that you might have. If you are happy with your child’s 
report, you do not need to make an appointment for a meeting. 
 
We are looking forward to our annual Summer Sizzler tomorrow, I look forward to seeing many of you there. 
Best wishes 
Mrs Fox 

 

Peace and Self-Control 

Dear God, 

Help us to be a people of peace. 

Help us to have the self-control to respond in the right 

way. 

When we fall out with each other, to put things right. 

When we play games, to be fair, friendly and respect-

ful towards each other. 

Amen 

 

 

Golden Book 

Robin The Whole Class ~ for their brilliant Den Day event raising £90 for save the children. 
Neve & Sam R ~ County Show rosettes and certificates 

Owl Elin ~ for her creative and informative information poster about dinosaurs. 

Chaffinch Olivia and Jack ~ for their descriptive letters to the lighthouse keeper. 

Swallow Darcey & Sydnie ~ for coming up with some great “I wonder ifs” in Maths. Darecy & 
Florrie ~ Sports Gifted and Talented certificates. Harry ~ County Show rosettes and 
certificates 

Nightingale Finn ~ for his tenacity with Maths and English this week and his positive attitude to 
learning.  Ziva ~ double graded to Red Belt in Karate. 

Falcon Michael ~ for showing excellent initiative and leadership skills on Beach day. 

Kingfisher Leah ~ for being a great leader this year. Henry M ~ for being such a great Bishop! 
Jacob ~ red Belt in Karate. Molly ~ sponsored hospice run at Osborne house. 

Collective Worship 

Heather’s Healthy Hearty Menu Attendance % 
Robin 99.31 
Owl 97.39 

Chaffinch 97.78 
Swallow 100 

Nightingale 94.87 

Falcon 96.46 

Kingfisher 96.43 

Whole 
School 

97.49 

Congratulations to Swallow Class  

for their positive  

attendance this week! 

Monday 

  

Cheese and tomato pizza OR pasta bake with coleslaw and sweetcorn 
followed by raspberry ripple cake. 

Tuesday Roast pork OR Quorn with roast potatoes, vegetables and gravy followed 
by Apple crumble with custard. 

Weds 

  

Chunky chicken bite OR cheese quiche with pasta salad followed by Ice 
Cream. 

Thurs 

  

Beef lasagna with garlic bread OR veggie curry with rice followed by fruit in 
jelly. 

Friday 

  

Fish Fingers OR bbq bean wrap with chips, baked beans and coleslaw 
followed by chocolate crispie. 



July 

 
Sat 8th   ~ Summer Sizzler Hoedown 
Weds 12th   ~ Year 2 & 4 Yarmouth trip 
Sat 15th   ~ Horticultural Summer Show 
Thurs 13th  ~ Parents Evening (Appointment by request) 
Weds 19th  ~ Summer Queen celebration 
Thurs 20th  ~ SPORTS DAY 
Fri 21st    ~ Year 6 leavers service 1pm in the Church 
Fri 21st    ~ Last Day of Term 
 
Mon 24th & Tues 25th  ~ Development Days, School Closed. 

Dates for your Diary 

Please come along and join in the fun from 3.30pm until 8.30pm  

Tickets will be available on the gate. 

If you are able to donate cakes, baked goodies or side salads for 

the hog roast, please bring these along with you, please label 

containers to be returned. 

If you are able to help out for an hour or so, please speak to  

Lucy Brodie or Melissa Jones.  

 

Please feel free to bring picnic blankets or chairs to sit on. 

Raffle tickets will be on sale for the chance to win  

some amazing prizes. 

 

Summer Sizzler tomorrow!! 

Practice for girls in years 2,3,4 & 5 will be on Monday 2.45-3.45pm 

Practice for boys in years 2,3,4 & 5 will be on Tuesday 2.45-3.45pm 

Football next week 

School Play 

A reminder that if your child is off school due to sickness, you must send in a 

letter or email (office@brighstoneprimary.org.uk), or fill out a green absence form 

explaining the absence within 3 days of the child’s return or the absence will me 

marked as UNAUTHORISED. 

Absence from school 

Our tradition of crowning the Summer Queen will be on Wednesday 19th of July 

at 2pm on the school field. Parents are welcome to come along to watch.  

Each class will be doing a little performance. 

Summer Queen 

On Thursday 20th weather permitting we will be having our sports day. Parents 

are welcome to join us on the far field from 11.30am onwards for lunch.. Track 

events for the whole school will start around 12.30pm. 

Sports Day 


